Taraski, Nelia

From: Hill, Anna (She/her)

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 3:34 PM

To: Taraski, Nelia

Subject: FW: Notice of Contest for Inspection Number 1784394 Citation

Please prepare the contest packet!

Anna Hill, MS {she/her) | VOSHA Program Manager
Vermont Department of Labor

P.O. Box 488 Montpelier, VT 05601-0488

802-828-0264 office | 802-505-8113 cell | 802-828-0408 fax

labor.vermont.goy

2~7~~ VERMONT

The Department of Labor exists to improve the lives of working Vermonters. Learn more,

This communication may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. if you are not the intended
recipient or have received this email in error, please notify the senderimmedistely and erase this email and all attachments from your computer without
printing, copying, or forwarding. Any unauthorized copying, disclosure, or distribution of the material or taking of any action in reliance on the contents of the
electronicatly transmitted materials is prohibited. Additionatly, this email message, along with any response or reply, may be considered a public record, and
thus, subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law {1 V.5.A, § 315-320).

From: David Burgic <dburgio@worldwidetravelstaffing.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 3:33 PM

To: Hill, Anna (She/her) <Anna.Hill@vermont.gov>

Subject: Notice of Contest for Inspection Number 1784394 Citation

You don't often get email from dburgio@worldwidetravelstaffing.com. Learn why this is important

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the

sender.
Good Afternoon Anna,

This email as formal notice that Worldwide Travel Staffing, Limited, is exercising its right to contest the Citation
and Notification of Penalty dated 4/09/2025. If any additional information or action is required, please let me
know.

Please copy myself, iblatz@worldwidetravelstaffing.com and rrust@worldwidetravelstaffing.com in all
communications regarding the matter moving forward. A confirmation that this email was received would be
extremely appreciated.

Respectfully,

David



